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To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am a concerned citizen and an educator. I think  it  essential that compensation packages that reward short 
term and risky decisions be deterred.  It is a basic issue of ethics that those who stand to benefit from a 
decision should also assume responsibility for the consequences of their choices. We should learn from our 
recent collective experience. Current policies tend to reward irresponsible short term risk taking without 
making the risk takers assume responsibility. This has cost the taxpayers and the economy dearly.  
 
 It appears clear that if risky choices are made with a view to deliver outrageous rewards, the risk taking 
individuals and/or institutions should be required to pay for the requisite high risk insurance.  
 
Sincerely,  
Bill Marvin  
Dept. of Philosophy  
University of Dayton  
Dayton, Ohio 


